NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

A welcome message from Sen. O'Brien

TED O'BRIEN  January 15, 2013

Hello and welcome to my official Senate site! I'm excited to launch this page and my official

Facebook and Twitter accounts today. It is very important to me to communicate with the
people of my district, and I'm excited to have these new tools at my disposal to keep you up

to date.

Our electronic communications are a fantastic way to give the people of Monroe and Ontario
counties a quick and easy way to stay in touch with our office and get a quick overview of

our current activities and plans for the future.



Thank you so much for taking the time to visit the site, and if you have any questions,
concerns or suggestions for me and my staff, please use the ‘Contact’ link above or the social

media account of your choice to reach out!

Sincerely,

Ted



